
           Sunday 21st June 12th  Sunday in Ordinary Time
Recently Deceased

Jim Bourke 

Ray Treacy 

Anniversaries

Thomasina Harmon 

Michael Josie & Nora Wheatly

Tom & May Mc Namara

Fr Tom Kiernan 

Aoife Mc Ginn 

Christopher Hilliard 

Christy Purcell 

Sylvia O Reilly 

Months Mind 

Eileen Hallahan 

As part of the Coronavirus guidelines and to
minimise the risk of infection the parish office

is now closed to the public
Catherine Mobile 087- 6174498

Fr Brendan 01 4508432  or email
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com with any requests

or queries. 

Anniversary Masses You can still book
anniversary masses or any masses you require
at the moment which you can view on the parish
webcam to book  any  mass for coming months

please email me at
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com     or phone me
at 0876174498 and I will book into Mass Diary

for you  Catheirne 

The Rosary with Fr Scallon & Dana 
If anyone would like to listen to these

recordings they are now available on the
parish website so you can tune in

anytime you like 

CHURCH DONATIONS AT THIS TIME           
If possible anyone who donates via  weekly 
envelopes and whose collector is not  calling at 
moment  or  if you just wish to make a 
Donation to help us keep the Parish running we
ask if you can log onto our website 
www.stjudesparish.net

 We now have a DONATE button there where 
you can make a donation  to the parish please 
put the 1st line of your address in as reference 
or your current envelope no so we call allocate 
donations to your household so we can claim 
the tax back next year 

We thank you all for helping us out at this time

Many thanks to all who donated so far  amount
donated  this week 1300.00

You can drop your envelopes or Easter Dues 
into safe at back of Church if you are passing 
during the day 

Rossmore Door is open from 10am to 5pm 

    Thank you also to those who have made 

contributions to the First Collection and Share 
Collection.

 The Common Fund, which is supported by the First 
Collection and Dues Collections is now on the verge of 

collapse and a 25% income cut with 
immediate effect has now been 
implemented for all the Priests of the 
Diocese. 

If you haven't yet made your donations  we ask you to 
please consider doing so. There are envelopes on table 
at Rossmore Door for donations to 1st & 2nd Collections 

VDP

Our Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul
Society are seeking your help at this time as the
Society is under a lot of pressure to meet their

demands at this time as we have no  Church Gate
Collections at this time the Society would ask if you

can spare anything to lodge directly to their bank
account using the following IBAN

IE62BOFI90075483434073 or you can drop donations
into Safe at back of Church just put VDP on envelope

any help would be appreciated We wish to
acknowledge with thanks the sum of 1170.00 donated

over last couple of weeks.

With the re-opening (restricted) of the Church for
mass - we will need a team of volunteers - pay

won't be great but the retirement benefits will be
out of this world !

We can offer the glamorous jobs of stewarding in
the church getting people easily and gently in to
sit in the assigned seats. And then encouraging
each row to move up towards the sanctuary for

holy communion and exit
And 'peopling' the hygiene stations in the

courtyard as people move to go in the 4 separate
doors - aim is to keep social distancing at all

times.
And for all those whose teachers told you you

would clean up in business - a few people
(maybe the same) to sanitize the pews in

between masses.
I know its a big ask - the more who help the

better - and it means we can begin the process of
getting back to 'normal' and we can't open up if
we can't do it properly. Let me know  by email

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com by

Tuesday 23rd June  and maybe we can set up a
what's app group to co-ordinate it. Please

include your mobile number in email and
which masses you would be available to help

at 

We once again are forced to keep the Church closed
during Mass times for the moment to try and stop the

spread of the Corona Virus while this is a very
challenging time for everyone we pray that by keeping

our distance and staying at home we will be able to
meet and pray with one another  again very soon

meanwhile please join us if you can for our live web
streaming  take care 

Fr Brendan , Perky & the Parish Team 

 Streamed here this week in St Jude's  you 
can tune into on our webcam 
www.stjudesparish.net or if you have problem 
getting on here please try 
https://watchmcnmedia.tv/camera/st-jude-the-apostle2

Weekend of 21st June

Sunday 21st  June  Mass will be streamed 
live at 10.00m &11.30am

Monday 22nd  June to Friday  26th  June    
Daily mass will be streamed  at 9.30am 
followed by either the Rosary or Stations of 
the Cross 

Radio Maria Ireland Mass is broadcast daily at 
10.00am and on Sunday at 10.00am and 11.00am. 

Listen on Saorview ch210 on App “Radio Maria Ireland”

Internet https://www.radiomaria.ie/ and on Facebook 

“Listen Live Radio” 

Mass also on EWTN each day if you have 
access to it on your tv's If you have internet 
access you can also log on to knockshrine.ie 
where you can view  the Rosary each eve. at
7pm followed by Mass at 7.30pm from the 
Parish Church and Sundays from 2.30pm 
each week 

they stream the Rosary followed by Mass 
and Benediction from the Basilica 

 Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice1@gmail.com www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127
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